
 
From:  >  
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 5:24 PM 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: EN020022 – AQUIND Interconnector 
 

Interested Party Reference number: 20025166 
 
Dear sir, it is unbelievable that this is still going on. The previous secretary of 
state has rejected this project and I do not know anybody who lives in 
Portsmouth that is in favour of this. We have recently had a problem with the 
sewer on the Eastern road and it caused pandemonium. This city does not 
want or need, this both MPs for Portsmouth are against it 
 
I A CLEUGH 
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